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MEMORANDUM 

To:  Members of the Senate Committee on Transportation 

From:  Adam Siebers, Assistant Revisor 

Date:  March 15, 2022 

Subject:  House Bill No. 2476 

 

Summary 

House Bill No. 2476 provides for two new distinctive license plates – the Silver 

Star Medal and Bronze Star Medal distinctive license plates.  Each plate would only be 

available to those individuals who were awarded the Silver Star Medal and the Bronze 

Star Medal by the United States Government, respectively.  The plate would not be 

transferable to any other person.   

 

The plates would be exempt from the requirements set forth in K.S.A. 8-1,141 

that includes the initial plate commitment and payment of development costs.  

 

The surviving spouse, or other family member, if there is no surviving spouse 

shall be entitled to possession of such plate in the event of the death of the person 

issued the plate.  The plate would be precluded from being displayed on any vehicle. 

 


